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Thank you to all who were able to join us for a very soggy Sports Day on Monday. Although the rain came down, the children 
had a fantastic time and it was wonderful to see our sporting values in action! Photos will follow on Instagram.  

As the conditions were a little too wet by the end of the afternoon, the running races will be rescheduled and the winning 
house for Sports Day will be revealed in due course.  

Both Apples and Tigers have enjoyed their class trips to Kith Homestead this week. We are so thankful to Lorna and Simon 
who have welcomed the whole school over the past two weeks; it is truly a special place where the children have benefitted 
so much from being emersed in nature! 

This morning Year 6 have visited Ripon Cathedral to participate in a special service. They attended with All Saints and it has 
been another memorable way to finish their school journey.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Mrs Gardiner 

Charity Updates 

A huge well done and congratulations to all the children who have been raising money for MND this term. We had another 

popular ‘pop up stall’ this week—thank you to all who bought something.  

The children who have led their own fundraising efforts have raised a combined total of £419.90! 

We are so proud! 

 

   
Apples:     Busy Bees:            

All Apples for showing our  Amelia - Positivity & Enthusiasm     

school values on the Kith trip. Ethan - Positivity & Independence 

 

Pears:     Tigers: 

Max P - Perseverance  Leilani  - Perseverance & Positivity  

Leah - Compassion   Ruby - Positivity & Respect 

Dylan - Independence       

 

All Y6 have been awarded an extra Yellow Ribbon this week for their 

hard work in organising and leading the Sports Day activities. Well 

done!  

 

Willow -   92  

Hawthorn -  52 

Rowan -          129 

Maple -          192 

Well done to Maple this week! 



 

 

Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to William (Pears) who has been awarded our Golden Writer Award for his enthusiasm 
for creating his own wonderful stories. 
A huge well done to Tenzin (Apples) who was chosen as Reader of the Week this week for beautiful, 
clear and expressive reading to Santa, the class toy! 
 
Both children have enjoyed a visit to Mrs Gardiner’s stationery shop to choose their prizes.  
 
Well done!  

Summer Term Diary Dates  
 
 
11.07.24 -    School transition morning (newly appointed teachers and existing staff will be out on the play 
    ground from 8.30am to introduce themselves to parents in an informal meet and greet) 
    2024 New Starters drop in Stay and Play 9.30am—11.00am 
19.07.24 -    Y6 Leavers Service—10.00am in the school hall 
    Break up for summer holidays at 3.30pm 

Autumn Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 
 

 
Coffee and Connect:  We will have a number of new staff members joining us in September which is really exciting. Some 
    of these positions are currently being filled as we speak (more information to follow as soon as  
    possible). However, we appreciate that this is a big change for our small school, children and  
    parents alike. As such, over the first few weeks in September, we will be opening our doors early so 
    that parents have the opportunity to drop in for a tea, coffee and biscuit and get to  know their  
    child’s class teacher a little better.  

02.09.24—   Teacher Training Day—school closed to all pupils 
03.09.24—    School open—Apples class begin their transition week timetable (see separate documentation)
05.09.24 -    Coffee and Connect with the Busy Bees Team - in the school hall from 8.15am                                                                                                                                                                                  
09.09.24—   Coffee and Connect with the Teamwork Tigers Team—in the school hall from 8.15am                            
11.09.24—   Coffee and Connect with the Pears Team—in the school hall from 8.15am                                                                                               
13.09.24—   Coffee and Connect with the Apples Team - in the school hall from 8.15am 

 

Celebration Worship Weekly Music 

Today during Celebration Worship, we listened to the Moving Up Song: 

I'M READY TO GO | LYRICS | MOVING UP SONG (youtube.com)  

FONR— Second Hand Uniform Request 

Do you have any outgrown uniform which is still in good pre-loved condition? FONR are looking for items which could be used 

in a nearly new sale next term. The FONR Team will be collecting items after school on the last day of term, should you have 

any items to donate. Thank you.  

Headlice 

We have been informed that some of our classes have had outbreaks of headlice. Please check your child’s head regularly and 

treat appropriately. Guidance can be found attached: Head lice and nits - NHS (www.nhs.uk)   

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XuVBqkVF5XM
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/#:~:text=Treat%20head%20lice%20as%20soon,if%20they%20have%20head%20lice.

